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We are deeply saddened to learn of the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
On behalf of everyone at Norfolk Island Regional Council, we extend our condolences to the 
Royal Family for their personal loss. 
 
We join the nation in mourning the loss of our Monarch of 70 years, the longest reigning in our 
history. 
 
Her Majesty’s was a fine example of a life devoted to the service of her country; a role she 
executed with inspirational courage, dignity and kindness. 
 
She has a special place in the hearts of many people, in Britain and across the globe, and will 
be greatly missed. 

 

Mike Colreavy 

Administrator 
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